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Background

 On December 2, 2022, TXDOT held an area wide call for the 2023 
Transportation Alternatives (TA) projects.

 On January 27, 2023, the City of Killeen submitted a preliminary 
application for a Transportation Alternatives Grant for the 
pedestrian features on the Chaparral Road Phase I project (Hwy 
195 to East Trimmier Road) in the amount of $14,252,932.00.

 On March 24, 2023 we were notified by TXDOT that our 
preliminary application was selected to move forward to a formal 
application.

 On June 1, 2023 the formal application was submitted to TXDOT
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Background

 Prior to the continued review of the grant application, TXDOT  
requested a resolution of support to be provided.
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Project Limits Map4



Alternatives Considered

The City Council has two (2) alternatives. The Council may:

 Not approve the Resolution of Support for Killeen’s grant 
application.  Doing so will forfeit the current application and 
disqualify future review.

 Approve the Resolution of Support for Killeen’s application with 
TXDOT for the Transportation Alternatives Grant for Chaparral 
Road.
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Recommendation

 Staff recommends the council approve the Resolution of 
Support for Killeen’s application with TXDOT for the 
Transportation Alternatives Grant for Chaparral Road.
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